
Wednesday, May 29, 2019 
Open House - 4:30 p.m. - 6:30 p.m. 
Sebastian Inlet State Park's Fishing Museum  
14251 State Road A1A 
Vero Beach, FL 32963 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION - DISTRICT FOUR 

INVITES YOU TO A CONSTRUCTION OPEN HOUSE 
State Road (SR) A1A Hurricane Matthew Restoration Project 
From Approximately 2.3 Miles South of the Sebastian Inlet northerly 1 Mile on SR A1A  
Financial Project ID Numbers: 440554-2-52-01 and 440554-2-52-02  

SR A1A Hurricane Matthew Restoration Project 
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District Four, will host a Construction Open House for the Hurricane Matthew 
restoration project from approximately 2.3 miles south of the Sebastian Inlet northerly 1 mile on SR A1A in Indian River County. 

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS 
• Constructing a vinyl sheet pile wall system on the west side 

of SR A1A with reinforced concrete caps and placing rip rap 
with ditch lining to protect the shoreline against the storm 
surge and wave action from the Intracoastal Waterway 
during severe storm events. 

• Repairing the failed pavement areas within the southbound 
travel lane. 

• Installing a new southbound 8-foot concrete sidewalk. 

• Installing thermoplastic striping and pavement markings . 

JOIN US AT THE CONSTRUCTION OPEN HOUSE 

Construction Cost: $5,385,475  Construction Start: June 8, 2019            Anticipated Completion: Summer 2020 

Project personnel will be on hand to discuss the scope of 
work, construction schedule, and address questions and   
comments one-on-one. The open house will have an informal 
format. No formal presentation will be made. Guests may  
arrive at any time between 4:30 p.m. and 6:30 p.m. The park 
entry fee will be waived upon letting the Park Ranger know 
you are there for the Construction Open House.  
 

TRAFFIC IMPACTS 
Construction will occur in phases to minimize impacts to the 
public. Intermittent daytime lane closures will occur, maintain-
ing two-way traffic with a flag crew. 
 
Pedestrian traffic will be maintained during sidewalk construc-
tion by installing a temporary sidewalk on the east side of SR 
A1A. 
 
The speed limit will be reduced from 50 MPH to 40 MPH along 
the SR A1A project corridor throughout the duration of con-
struction.  
 

CONTACT INFORMATION 
Kathleen Dempsey, Community Outreach Specialist 
kdempsey@corradino.com or (772) 359-5118 
 

Osvaldo J. Larrazábal, P.E., Project Administrator 
OLarrazabalSR@solidcei.com or (786) 299-1216  
 

Josh Baker, FDOT Project Manager  
joshua.baker@dot.state.fl.us or (772) 429-4930  

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION MISSION STATEMENT 

The Department will provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and goods, enhances 
economic prosperity and preserves the quality of our environment and communities.   


